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AH&MRC Training celebrates graduation milestones 

AH&MRC Training, a Registered Training Organisation under the AH&MRC, is proud to 

announce the graduation of 18 students since January 2023, with more graduates on the 

horizon. This accomplishment underscores AH&MRC Training's commitment to providing 

high-quality education with a focus on cultural enrichment. 

Among the notable graduates are students who have successfully completed various 

courses, including: 

• HLT30113 Certificate III in Aboriginal and/or Torres Strait Islander Primary Health 

Care (1x Student) 

• HLT40213 Certificate IV in Aboriginal and/or Torres Strait Islander Primary Health 

Care Practice (5x students) 

• CHC43215 Certificate IV in Alcohol and Other Drugs (9x students) 

• CHC43315 Certificate IV in Mental Health (3x students) 

In addition to these achievements, AH&MRC Training is thrilled to announce the pending 

graduation of several students who will completed the following courses in a coming months:  

• HLT30113 Certificate III in Aboriginal and/or Torres Strait Islander Primary Health 

Care (1x Student) 

• HLT40113 Certificate IV in Aboriginal and/or Torres Strait Islander Primary Health 

Care (3x Students) 

• HLT40213 Certificate IV in Aboriginal and/or Torres Strait Islander Primary Health 

Care Practice (9x students and 14 Trainee students) 

• BSB50420 Diploma of Leadership and Management (13x students) 

• Statement of Attainment in Yuranha Tracks (12x students) 

David Roberts, Director of Training and Innovation at AH&MRC, expressed his pride in the 

organisation's commitment to providing culturally enriched learning experiences. He 

emphasised their mission to empower students to "Djurwamari" (Grow with Purpose) 

through high-quality training and course design. 

AH&MRC Training extends its heartfelt thanks to its valued partners, including AES 

(Aboriginal Employment Service), DCJ (Department of Communities and Justice), CSU 

(Charles Sturt University) and Cbeyond.  

These partnerships have played a pivotal role in AH&MRC Training's success, allowing them 

to broaden their reach and provide even greater educational opportunities to Aboriginal and 

Torres Strait Islander communities. 
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AH&MRC Training, a department within the AH&MRC, was rebranded in 2021 and is 

headquartered in Little Bay. It continues to be a driving force in enhancing the educational 

opportunities available to Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander communities. 

 

About AH&MRC:  

The Aboriginal Health and Medical Research Council (AH&MRC) assists Aboriginal 

Community Controlled Health Services (ACCHSs) across NSW to ensure they have access 

to an adequately resourced and skilled workforce to provide high-quality health care services 

for Aboriginal communities. 


